

Orchestra Notes End of Q1- October 10, 2018

The first quarter of school ends this week, however, orchestra grades are cumulative until the end of the year, so this grade serves as a progress report for students. All students were given a printed progress report this week. Please log into the Home Access Center and check your child's grades in Orchestra. For more information on grades, please see the Syllabus or the Orchestra Notes Week 9. Grades will be finalized for this report on Friday this week.



EIGHTH GRADE DISNEP (RID

The Disney trip is full and roommate signs ups are complete. OSP is up-please make sure you use the CRCHES (RA link. PLEASE DO NOT USE THE CHORUS OSP LINK! As a reminder, the payment schedule is \$300 donation due immediately and then \$300 due Thursday, November 1 on OSP by midnight. We will have a parent meeting on Monday, February 4th from 6-7 p.m.- please add that date to your calendar if your child is going on the trip.

EIGHTH GRADE PERFORMANCE FIELD TRIP OPPORTUNITY

All Eighth grade Orchestra Students are invited to participate in the Mark Wood Electrify Your Strings concert at Cambridge. All students received a printed letter and the information is posted here: <u>Mark Wood Electrify Your Strings</u>

UPCOMING EVENTS

- 1. Field trip to the **Atlanta Symphony** Wednesday, October 17, 2018. Students must wear a Northwestern BLUE shirt for this field trip.
- 2. Our **Fall Orchestra Concert** is Tuesday, October 23 in the gym. **Concert attendance** will also be entered as a major assessment. Please see the syllabus and handbook for more info.
- 3. Please make sure you put all events on your family calendar: **Calendar of Events**

Please contact me if you have any questions or if I can help your child in any way. Mrs. Champion, champione@fultonschools.org